
BILINGUAL IDENTITY PHOTO PROJECT

& EXHIBITION – WE ARE LAMBETH

The identity photograph project aims to celebrate the diversity in Lambeth

and the positive contribution of Portuguese Speakers to Lambeth's daily

life. This project explores the importance of students’ identity as Portuguese

Speakers in our society. It is an opportunity to celebrate their heritage,

culture and languages and their contributions to the local area.

We would like students to take photographs that capture and represent

their identity as bilingual Portuguese Speakers living in London. Each

photograph should be accompanied by a short summary describing why it

represents their identity. 

BILINGUAL HERITAGE OF

PORTUGUESE-SPEAKERS IN

LAMBETH

The photograph can be as creative as you like and is open to any

Portuguese-speaking student attending a Lambeth School. Please send

photos to Lambethschoolspartnership@gmail.com (photos should be in

jpeg, png or tiff formats). Please include Somos Photo Competition in the

email subject

The best photos, as determined by a judging panel, will be printed and/or

displayed around Lambeth and be part of a special exhibition taking place

in Summer 2021. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE EMAIL NADIA ELWAHABI,

LSP COORDINATOR, NELWAHABI@LAMBETH.GOV.UK

PHOTOGRAPH COMPETITION

ENTRANTS

EXHIBITION

mailto:Lambethschoolspartnership@gmail.com
http://lambeth.gov.uk/
FreeText
Deadline: Friday 28th May 2021


